
 

Rotary Club of Canterbury 

Minutes of International Committee Meeting on 11/10/16. 

 

1. Apologies: John Harris. 
 

2. Minutes of previous meeting approved. 
 

3. Confirmed by Alan that cheque to Care International had been sent. 
 

4. Liaison with Forest of Blean club for application for grant Land Rover in hand. 
 

5. Much discussion on aiding children in Syria with possibility that funds could be channelled through 
Children In Need. Gerald and Robert  agreed to follow up for next meeting. 
 

6. Tanzania. Caroline will follow up via Peter Warr and report at next meeting. 
 

7. Robert advised that our budget had been presented to council. 
 

8. Juba.  Margaret gave full report on the continuing academic success with the school coming first in the 
state and third nationally. Also, replacement teachers had been found and the school has a full 
complement of staff.  We are now included in the “Teach First” insurance scheme. Margaret will be flying 
to Juba on November 7th.  Robert Margaret and Robin had all attended a recent meeting of the Salisbury 
Dioceseand received excellent advice on transmission of funds to South Sudan. 
 

9. Finance. £3,550 after donation to Care International. 
 

10. Haiti. Gerald proposed that approximately £1000 be sent via Aqua Box. Approved. 
 

11. Gerald agreed to ask Dr.Glass to address committee. 
 

12. Peer brought the committees attention to the atrocious conditions in Yemen and asked whether we could 
send aid in some way. 
 

13. A.O.B. Much discussion on the upcoming boxing match with divided opinion as to its suitability. 
 

14. Next meeting 8th November 2016. 

 


